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UPCOMING EVENTS 
Mondays: 7:00pm - Euchre 

Thursdays: 6:30-9:00pm - Fibre Arts Night 

+ May 16th – Yard Clean Up 

+May 22nd – Seniors Luncheon 

+ July 21st – Car Show 

 

YARD SALE 

A very sincere thank you to all who donated to 

our yard sale on April 27th. It was a huge 

success. We need to thank all those who 

contributed items and time to help organize, 

work the event and clean up after. A big thank 

you to all who came out to purchase our 

treasurers. The money raised from this event 

will go towards a new road sign. Items left 

over after the sale found a home at Bibles for 

Missions, Eganville Library book sale, Clients 

of Community Living, Renfrew County SPCA, 

The Reuse Centre at the Ottawa Valley Waste 

Recovery Centre and Value Village.  A big 

Thank You to all.  

 

DON’T FORGET OUR YARD CLEANUP 

Our annual yard cleanup is set for Thursday, 

May 16th. We need your help to clean up after 

the winter and get ready for the grass 

cutting. Please bring a rake and a shovel and 

maybe a wheelbarrow and meet us there at 

6:30pm. Young and old, all are welcome. 

 

SENIORS LUNCHEON 

Mark May 22nd at 12 noon for the next 

senior’s luncheon on your calendar. The 

luncheon is the 4th Wednesday of every month. 

See you then! 

 

VOLUNTEER WANTED 

We are still looking for someone to volunteer 

to cut the grass this summer. Please if you can 

help out call Josh at (613-585-6770). Even if 

you can't do it all of the time, just once in a 

while give him a call. 
 

 
 

 

 

DELTA GAMING CENTRE WORKERS 

Volunteers still needed for the following dates: 

- May 19th  (one person) 

- June 2nd (one person) 

- June 16th (two people) 

- June 30th (one person)  

BAR WORKERS 
I am now doing the scheduling for bar workers. 

I will be calling everyone on the list to update 

the information. – Marlyn 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NEWSLETTER ADVERTISING 

If you are interested in advertising your 

business, an event, a yard sale or a personal ad 

in this newsletter please contact Kallie 

Doering at (613-735-1773) or visit our website 

for rates www.rankincentre.ca. Revenue from 

advertising helps pay for the cost of printing. 

 

LIBRARY 
Due to lack of interest, we are downsizing our 

library and will not be accepting any more 

books. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

http://www.rankincentre.ca/
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CAR SHOW 

Save the date for the Annual Show & Shine 

Car Show – Sunday, July 21st.  

 

ANNUAL MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP 
Although the date to enter our scholarship has 

past, it is not too late if there is someone out 

there who would like to donate one of the 

scholarships in memory of a loved one. We 

sponsor two $1000 scholarships each year to 

two successful students. Watch next month’s 

newsletter to see who the winners were. More 

information call Muriel, (613-735-0224). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

"LIKE" US ON FACEBOOK 

If you're on Facebook, give our page a 

"like". Read about our upcoming events, and 

keep up to date. Our page can be found 

at: www.facebook.com/rankincentre 

 

CONGRATULATIONS 

Congratulations to Matthew and Jennifer 

Nagora and big sister Lena, on the arrival of a 

baby boy, Landon David Nagora, born on 

April 15th, weighing in at 7 lbs. 

Congratulations to Joey & Rhindee Lair and 

big sister Grace, on the arrival of a baby girl, 

Harlow, born on April 15th, weighing in at 8 

lbs. 4 oz. 

http://www.facebook.com/rankincentre

